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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 $100,000 Awarded to Sixteen Douglas County Nonprofits  
Douglas County Community Foundation awards grants to address 
mental health challenges and support nonprofits in our community 

 
[Douglas County Colorado, OCT, 2022]. Douglas County Community Foundation (DCCF) awarded sixteen 
grants to local nonprofit organizations totaling $100,000.  Eight organizations received part of $80,000 in 
grants which were awarded to nonprofits that provide a mental health focus in Douglas County.  
Additionally, $20,000 in grants were awarded to eight other Douglas County nonprofits to help support 
missions to serve our community.  Congratulations to the following grant recipients: 
 

• Mental Health Grants 
o The Happy Crew 
o Crisis Center 
o Second Wind Fund 
o Promise Ranch 
o Aging Resources of Douglas County 
o Healing Hounds 
o Douglas County Christian Counseling 
o Edwards Foundation for Rescued Animals 

• General Grants 
o Backpack Society 
o Help & Hope Center 
o Lady Trailblazers 
o Best Buddies in Colorado 
o From Silence to Saved 
o Wellspring Community 
o Advocates for Children CASA 
o Hope’s Promise 

DCCF works diligently to help local nonprofits, of all sizes, thrive in their missions.  “This is how we serve our 
community,” said Mike Waid, Executive Director of DCCF.  “We bring together donor partners who entrust 
us as stewards of their financial gifts with worthy and vetted local Douglas County nonprofit organizations 
to make a real difference in our community and help those in need.” 
 
About Douglas County Community Foundation 
Douglas County Community Foundation (DCCF) is committed to responsibly managing philanthropic 
contributions, maintaining agile funds for emergencies, inspiring generosity, and providing support to local 
nonprofit organizations serving the needs within our community. 
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